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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 27, 2018 

BRUCE BOTANICAL FOOD GARDENS HIRES GARDEN CO-ORDINATOR 
Ingrid Wypkema to join the team 

Ripley, ON, March 27, 2018– The Bruce Botanical Food Gardens is a registered not-for-profit 
organization that showcases over 250 varieties of rare, endangered and heirloom edible plants.  The 
Board of Directors for the Bruce Botanical Food Gardens is pleased to announce that Ingrid Wypkema 
has been hired to fill the position of Garden Co-ordinator, effective April 4, 2018.  Ingrid brings a diverse 
array of skills to the organization, including operating her own organic garden market business. Her 
experience in marketing, customer service and gardening will be an asset to the organization. 

“Ingrid’s passion and creativity made her the ideal candidate for this position” stated Bruce Botanical 
Food Gardens President, Nan Grant “The Board is absolutely thrilled that she agreed to join our team!” 

“I’m a lifelong enthusiastic organic gardener and I’m very grateful and excited to become part of the 
team.  I will do my utmost to further the mission of sustainable food production, and to build on the 
impressive work that has been done at the Bruce Botanical Food Gardens to date.  I look forward to 
welcoming all volunteers, supporters and visitors to help make the 2018 season the best yet.  The 
opportunities are endless!”  - Ingrid Wypkema   

Please visit us at 62 Park Street, Ripley.  You really do have to see it for yourself…it’s a rare experience.  


	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	Contact
	Email
	March 27, 2018
	Website
	BRUCE BOTANICAL FOOD GARDENS HIRES GARDEN CO-ORDINATOR
	Ingrid Wypkema to join the team


